Statement from the President/CEO

March 30, 2020

Dear BBA Family:

As part of the effort to keep everyone safe and healthy, we are deferring our return to on ground
classes until April 30", subject to further notice. It is our intention to re-open just as soon as it is safe
and wise to do so. In the interim, we are continuing to conduct distance ed classes online.

| would like to congratulate each of you for your rapid and skillful adaptation to our online distance ed
classes. The enthusiasm our students have demonstrated to continue their learning via our various
state of the art online platforms is truly astounding!

Special thanks go out to our committed faculty and admin who continue to support this initiative.
Like all things, this too shall pass....

and when it does, our students and staff will still be smiling.

Our classrooms will still be welcoming.

Our clinic floor will be as sparkling like champagne.

Until then, stay safe. Stay smart. ...most importantly, stay positive....

because even though you might not be going anywhere right now...

The good news is, neither are we.

Respectfully,

Jack Bragin



